
 

 

De Bohun Newsletter 
De Bohun Primary School 5/12/2017 Summer term issue  

 

Year 6 SATs 

We would like to congratulate Year 6 in the way 

that they conducted themselves, this week. 

The Year 6 SATs are always a worrying time for our 

pupils but all the children worked hard, to 

complete the tests.  

It was a pleasure to see the pupils showing 

resilience throughout the week. The tests have now 

been sent away to be marked and the results will be 

published to parents in their summer report. 
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Attendance this week

week's attendance points so far

How well did 

the class do? 

100% Excellent 

98% Very good 

97% Good 

96% Average 

95% and below 

is under 

national 

targets. 

 

 

 

 

 

Have you got any Sainsbury’s vouchers at 

home? 

The deadline id half-term to submit them to 

school so we can collate an order for PE 

equipment. 

 



 

  

 

Feedback from parents 

 

Our latest feedback from parental questionnaires is extremely positive and hopefully reflects your views of 

our school.  It is important that as a parent, you feel that you can speak to our staff, to support your child’s 

education. Please remember that the teachers and leadership team are happy to talk to parents, after 

dismissing children at hometime. If you cannot speak to a member of staff, please ring the school to request a 

phone conversation. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Strongly 

agree

Agree Disagree Strongly 

disagree

Don't Know TOTAL

1 My child is happy at school 48 22 70

2 My child feels safe at school 51 18 1 70

3 My child is making good progress at school 50 19 1 70

4 My child is well looked after at school 48 20 2 70

5 My child is taught well at De Bohun 51 18 1 70

6 My child gets appropriate homework for their age 40 26 2 2 70

7 De Bohun ensures that pupils are well behaved 42 24 4 70

8 The school deals effectively with bullying 36 22 2 10 70

9 The school is led and managed well 47 18 1 4 70

10 The school responds to concerns I raise 43 21 3 3 70

11 I receive information about my child's progress 47 22 1 70

12 I would recommend this school to another parent 48 21 1 70

Diary Dates 

15.05.17 North London Music Festival 

16.05.17 Year 4 visit 

19.05.17 9.30 Community Fun Day    

planning meeting- all welcome 

Week beginning 22.05.17 

 Year 2 Sats 

Half Term holiday finish Friday 26th (normal 

time) 

Return to school Monday 5th June 

 

 

 

 

 

Your child will be bringing home their Class 

Photo today.  Can you please return your order 

to the School Office by Tuesday 23rd May. Your 

child’s name must be on the front of the 

envelope and the correct money inside. Thank 

you 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


